
 

 
September 22, 2020 
 
 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Re: Meeting of Consumer Credit Counseling Service of San Francisco d/b/a BALANCE Board of Directors 
 
Dear Clerk of the Board of Supervisors:  
 
Due to the current threat of COVID-19, Consumer Credit Counseling Service of San Francisco d/b/a 
BALANCE Board of Directors will not be meeting in person; rather, the meeting will be held via a virtual 
meeting.  
 
Notice is hereby given that all interested members of the public are welcome to attend Consumer Credit 
Counseling Service of San Francisco d/b/a BALANCE’s virtual Board of Directors meeting on Thursday, 
October 22, 2020 from 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. (PDT).  
 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR LISTENING AND PROVIDING PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 

Consumer Credit Counseling Service of San Francisco d/b/a BALANCE will conduct its virtual Board of 
Directors’ meeting via electronic audio conference using the GoToMeeting platform. All interested 
members of the public are encouraged to dial in via telephone by dialing:  
 
1 (224) 501-3412 
 
and entering in the meeting identification number:  
 
173-795-013 
 
Participants may also join from a computer, tablet, or smartphone using the following link:  
 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/173795013 
 
Please be advised that public comment will only be permitted during the public comments portion of the 
agenda. 

 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Rico C. Delgadillo 
President & CEO  
BALANCE 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/173795013

